
 

 
 

DYING REALLY MATTERS  

TO US ALL   
 
Are you supporting or caring for someone who may be 
nearing the end of their life?  or Are you feeling that you 
want to put everything in place so that when you do die 
things go as you want them too?  
 
If so then this event on 26th June at Whitby Coliseum is 
just the right place for you to come and learn more.   
 
Understanding and preparing for ‘end of life’ is a 
challenging and often uncomfortable time for many of 
us.  Navigating some of the medical and legal systems, 
the myriad of support available and the unfamiliar 
language can often place ourselves, family and friends 
in turmoil.   
 
To support all of us at this time, we have come together 
to help develop some understanding of what and who is 
out there to help.  
 
PLEASE JOIN US - even a cuppa and 10 minutes could make 
the difference: 

• Dispel the myths  

• Unravel the jargon 

• Talk to the people who can support  

• Help you start to think about a plan   

 
 
 

Dying Really 

Matters  

to us All 

    Drop in Anytime  

Join us and a 

number of partners 

to help navigate a 

way through  

 

 

Join us at  

The Coliseum, 

Whitby   

 

 

For more information or 

for a chat in advance - 

please call Bernie Brown 

on 01723 850155 

WEDNESDAY, 

26TH JUNE 
2.00pm to 

4.00pm 

@ The Coliseum, 

Whitby 

 


